
To 

Ms. Sonya Mercy, 

Integrated Centre for Disaster Management Head Office, 

Trichy 

  

Respected Madam, 

Greetings from YMCA Kanyakumari. We are happy that you have selected our campus 

for  conducting a training program during Feb 2022. In case of any Medical Assistance 

nearby M/s. Sivanthi Hospital which has Dr. Karthikeyan. We will do our level best in 

supporting the program, a fruitful one. 

0 .Y) 
With Thanks & Regards, 

I.V. Blesso.D. Jenkins  
Secretary, Kanyakumari Centre  
09944765923 

 


